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Press Release

In response to the reports of sting operation conducted by Cobrapost.com alleging money laundering, the Insurance
Regulatory and Development Authority has immediately taken up the matter with the CEOs of HDFC Life Insurance
Co. Ltd., ICICI Prudential Life Insurance Co. Ltd. and Max Life Insurance Co. Ltd. In this regard, the Authority has
also called for relevant data for initiating appropriate action.


